
The Met Office has extended its amber warning for extreme heat for much of 

England, so it is now in place from Sunday until the end of Tuesday, with the hot 

spell expected to peak on Monday or Tuesday. 

Therefore, we are putting the following in place: 

• Children will not take part in vigorous physical activities, therefore, there 

will be no P.E lessons on these days. 

• Children will only take breaks in shaded areas in the playground or remain 

in the classroom. 

• All windows and door will be opened early to increase ventilation in the 

classroom 

Please ensure that your child comes to school with: 

              

• A fresh bottle of water – they will be encouraged to drink plenty 

throughout the day. 

• Wear a sun hat and sunglasses  

• Wear sunscreen to protect their skin whilst walking to and from school 

 


